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2022 season successes: 

• Road –  

➢ Successful calendar running from March to October 

➢ Return of racing to Cheshire – April saw the very successful Great Budworth Spring 

RR with over 50 women racing.  

➢ National event success within the region with Lancaster GP, Colne GP, North West 

Youth Tour and North West Junior Tour. 

• Speedway -  

➢ European Championships hosted by Astley and Tyldesley Cycling Club. 3 days of fast and 

exciting racing. 

• BMX –  

➢ North Region BMX series concluded with 9 successful rounds. 

➢ 251 riders from the North Region BMX series competed in the Brits 2022 

• MTB –  

➢ Wythenshawe MTB skills facility now open alongside learn to ride area. 

➢ MTB Midweek Madness. 5 rounds, 197 individual competitors and lots of fun.  

• Cyclocross –  

➢ The cyclocross season has now begun, showcasing NWCCA first women’s only race. 

➢ NWCCA are also hosting women’s training sessions the day prior to a race in order to 

scout out each course. 

• School games 

➢ North team BMX were 5th  

➢ NW team in Road were 4th 

➢ Well done everyone!  

• Entry level events 

➢ Applications for the entry level fund are starting to come in across disciplines with 

some hopefully more come. 

 

Developments for remainder of 2022 and 2023: 

• Data analysis currently being carried out on the 2022 road race season to understand our 

active race licence holders. Analysis includes mapping race locations, popularity, and 

distances athletes travel to compete. 

• Using the data analysis and coordinating with North East and Yorkshire to shape the 2023 

road calendar. 

• Promoting entry level events in all disciplines. 

• Working alongside MTB Midweek Madness and NWCCA to discover new course locations as 

well as liaising with the local councils associated. 

• Planning the return of track leagues to Manchester Velodrome. 

• Maximising the use of facilities available. 

 

 


